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Congratulations!!! 
       Aoíbheann Moriarty (Senior  Infants) & Tessa Cronin (5th Class) 
 

Aoíbheann’s drawing was chosen for the month of May in the 2019 Astellas Calendar. 
Tessa’s drawing was highly commended. 
Both children and their families were invited to a presentation of prizes in Astellas, Killorglin on 
Wednesday 28th November. 
A sincere thank you to Astellas once again for their fabulous prizes and for the fantastic food  
provided on the night for all who attended. 

Christmas Plays 
We are working hard for our upcoming 
Christmas Plays.  There is no entry 
charge on the day but there will be a do-
nation box at the door.   
Your support would be greatly appreciat-
ed.  Everyone is welcome.   
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Please note a reminder of the following dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 12th December 

 

Time Class Play 

10:00 a.m. Junior Infants Ralph the Rein-
deer 

11:30 a.m. 4th Class Hosanna Rock! 

1:30 p.m. 3rd Class & 5th 
Class 

Stable Manners 

Thursday 13th December 

 

Time Class Play 

10:00 a.m. Senior Infants The Night Before 
Christmas 

10:45 a.m. 1st & 2nd Class Craic na Nollag 

11:30 a.m. 6th Class Pirates Versus Mer-
maids 

Our Christmas Mass will be held in the School Hall on Wednesday 19th  

December  @ 10:30 a.m.   Refreshments will be served after Mass.  Any home 
baking would be greatly appreciated. 

  

Condolences 
 
Our sincere sympathies to Mr. Fitzgerald on 
the passing of his wife Miriam.   
Our thoughts and prayers are with you all at 
this difficult time. 



 

Parents Association 
The work and contribution of the Parents Association to our school 
is enormous and very much appreciated.   
We are looking for volunteers to come on board our Parents Asso-
ciation.  A Representative from every class would be commendable.  
Please let us know if you are interested.  All parents are invited to 
attend our AGM in the school hall next Thursday 13th December 
@ 8p.m.     

Closing for Christmas Holidays 
School will close for Christmas hol-
idays on Friday 21st December  
@ 12 noon and re-open on  
Monday 7th January 2019.   
Please make arrangements to have your 
child collected at 12 noon on 
Friday 21st December. 
Buses will travel as normal both in the 
morning (drop off) and for collection at 12 
noon.   
 
 

 
Michelle McLaughlin            Leona Twiss 

Many thanks for your help, support and co-operation throughout 
the year. 

Nollaig faoi sheán is faoi mhaíse dhíobh go léir. 
Happy Christmas 

Christmas Jumpers in Support of MS Ireland 
On Friday 14th December please wear 

Christmas Jumpers to school and bring €2 in 
aid of MS Ireland.  THANK YOU. 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! Wedding bells 
are in the air!!! 

Congratulations to Ms. Kate Mulvihill, Ms. Deirdre 
Quirke & Ms. Teresa Coffey on their recent 
engagements.  We wish them all 
the very best of luck for the future.  
Congratulations also to Ms. Elaine McGuire 
on the birth of baby Anna and Mr. Donall O’Sullivan 
on the birth of baby Caragh. 
 
We were delighted to welcome the Beaufort Senior Foot-
ballers to our school with the Munster Junior Cup.  
Well done to all involved. 
 

Congratulations to Sarah Houlihan who 
received her Third Football All-Star Award 
in Dublin last weekend. 
 

Health Promotion 
Please continue the Super Trooper exercise programme 
with your family every night.  Your co-operation with 
healthy lunches is greatly appreciated.   

 

Our Apologies 
With regret we are not allowed to distribute 
Birthday Invitations, Christmas Cards, Treats or 
Gifts during school hours. Thank you for your 
co-operation. 


